Student engagement assignment:
study skills 101

For my third university engagement I have been going to tutoring to help me in my math
111 class. The tutoring I get is on the second floor of Fenton Hall in their library and is
open Monday through Friday 10am to 6pm. It is also open on Sundays until 2Zpm. They are
able to help with all different levels of math, not just math 111 because the tutors are
actual teachers and GTF’s for the universities math courses. I try and get their at least
twice a week on the days | have barely any class. Math 111 is the most failed class here at
the university and I will absolutely not be a part of failing this course. After dropping it last
term because the professor absolutely sucked, | decided to take it again this term and
power it out. I find this math 111 class to be a lot more understanding but still very
challenging. At first I really did not know where to go for help when I did not understand
my math homework, but my GTF for my math 111 class mentioned this tutoring.
Whenever [ have math homework to do, I find that it takes up quite a bit of my time and is
sometimes very frustrating. When I go to tutoring [ am always able to get my homework
done. Even if | may already understand the material for the homework, I will still go to
tutoring just in case I cannot figure something out. I have learned that they tend to get
pretty busy during the middle of the day, so I always try to get in as early as possible. [ am
very glad [ was informed about this tutoring service in the beginning of this term. They
have helped me a lot on what I am able to understand now.
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